

ST LUKE'S CHURCH OF ENGLAND VOLUNTARY AIDED PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs. A Grennan St Luke's Primary School Park Street South Blakenhall Wolverhampton West Midlands WV2 3AE

Phone: 01902 556434 Fax: 01902 556435



















Dear Year 6 Parents,

June 2020

Re: Leaver's Hoodies (sssh, it's a surprise!)

At this time of the year, many schools sell Y6 leaver's hoodies as a memory for our Year 6 children as they move onto their new Secondary Schools. We introduced this last year and it was incredibly popular and the children loved them! This is something that we had planned to do this year as well but obviously, due to the current situation, this has made it more complex. However, as we are unable to provide our Y6 Leavers with the usual official Leavers photos gift, we would like to give them all a Leavers Hoodie instead, as our farewell gift from all of us at St Luke's.

The hoodies will be navy blue with the St Luke's badge embroidered on the front and on the back, all of the names of our Year 6 children (first name only) will be printed in the shape of "20". The hoodies will be available in a variety of sizes.

In order to print the name of each child on the reverse of the hoodie, we will need your permission. If we do not receive your permission, your child's name will not be included on the logo.

If you wish to order a hoodie for your child, please either complete the this link: https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=nnwrUuRD0WALH XTtX2CvLGalyobM5Figg24zKlf9dUM0M5NTJJMkJMQ0ZJTE9URlIwOTY0WU5aNC4u or contact school by Thursday 25th June by email or telephone, informing us of the size your child will require. The sizes available are:

- Size 11/12
- Size 12/13 (chest 34)
- Size Adult S (chest 34-36)
- Size Adult M (38-40)
- Size Adult L (42-44)

We do have some samples in school, if you wish to come and look at them for sizing purpose.

Thank you, hope you are all well

Yours sincerely,

Mrs A Grennan